Send by email to: Grace.Chomitz@gov.b.c.ca, roseswansonmountain@gmail.com, mail@spallumcheentwp.bc.ca

Send by mail, by Nov 19, to: Attn: Grace Chomitz
BC Timber Sales Okanagan Columbia Office
2501 - 14th Avenue, Vernon, B.C., V1T 8Z1


Dear BC Timber Sales,

The proposed Amendment and Results and Strategies threaten my legally granted recreational rights and jeopardize the full network of trails I use, vistas I enjoy and recreational values I cherish.

I call on BCTS and the Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resources to 
· meet its duty to maintain and enhance all the trails of the legally protected network of trails, and to respect, protect and maintain the vistas and recreational values in full compliance with the 1996 Ministerial Order that created the 712 hectare protected Rose Swanson Sensitive Area.
· honour the 1984 legal reserve of the full 1780 hectares of Rose Swanson for its recreational potential and future park status.
· focus on listening to the community about the full scope of its protected recreational uses and values rather than focusing on its own harvesting plans.

I call for a Moratorium on logging until Rose Swanson’s protected legal status (stretching back over the past 150 years!) is sorted once in for all. 

Signed,



